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August 16, 2019 
 
Dear Westview Families: 
 
Welcome to Westview 2019-2020! Back to School Night for sixth grade families is Wednesday, August 
21 from 6:00 - 7:15. This is a great opportunity to begin to develop the partnership between familes and 
teachers that is at the heart of everything we do at Westview. We look forward to seeing you Wednesday 
evening.  
 
Students are welcome to come with you but please understand that our middle school Back to School 
Night is designed to be an information night for parents. The evening begins in the Student Center where I 
will provide a very brief introduction to Westview Middle School.  You will meet our counselors, elective 
teachers, and others who will be working with your child. After the presentation you will be invited to 
core classroom areas to meet your child’s core team of teachers.  
 
With the core teams, you will meet your child’s language arts, math, science, and social studies teachers. 
You will be introduced to traditions, routines, and expectations at Westview. We will talk about academic 
learning including our instructional program, curriculum and standards. We will also explain how you can 
be involved in your child’s education at Westview. 
 
Special Education Parent Presentation  
Just prior to Back to School Night at 5:15 Westview and SVVSD special education staff will present 
important information regarding special education services at Westview. Parents will have the opportunity 
to learn more about our program and to meet the people involved. This opportunity is designed for parents 
of students with an Individualized Education Plan (IEP).  
 
We look forward to seeing you next week. As always please do not hesitate to contact me directly with 
questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark Spencer​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Principal 
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